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20 March 2018 
 
 

Dear Families  
 
Lambeth Parents Careers Conference  

We are pleased to attach a covering letter for parents inviting you to attend the Career Clusters 
forthcoming Parents conference which is being held at Lambeth Town Hall, Assembly Hall on 
Thursday 29th March.  

The evening event is for parent/carers only, and those who have children currently in years 10 to 13 
with the purpose of providing you with impartial post 16 Careers advice, with contributions from 
academic and vocational universities, further education, employers and entrepreneurs. 

The registration process requires you to give details of the school you daughter attends and answer 
three questions which will help with evaluating your daughters knowledge of careers advice prior to 
the event.  You are ​required to register via Eventbrite​ and should there be any problems with 
bookings, please able  email Lambeth directly  using the ‘careers’ email address detailed in the 
covering letter .  

 

Yours Sincerely  

S Wilson 

Suganthy Wilson 

Deputy Headteacher  
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